
  

 
 

Notice of Intent to Award a Sole Source Procurement 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Hillsborough County Aviation Authority (Authority) intends to 
award a sole source Credit Purchase Agreement to National Stormwater Trust, Inc. (NST) for 
Tampa International Airport (TPA) to provide water quality treatment for stormwater, per 
Southwest Florida Water Management District (SWFWMD) requirements, via an offsite 
treatment alternative. The Authority intends to begin negotiations with NST on or about July 9, 
2025. 
 
NST offers public and private sector partners an efficient and cost-effective alternative to 
traditional onsite stormwater treatment. NST’s off-site stormwater treatment services enable full 
land utilization for development, reduce capital and maintenance burdens, and ensure perpetual 
regulatory compliance with water quality treatment standards. These services are provided 
under contract and with site-specific, environmental regulatory approval by the water 
management district. 
 
Companies who believe they can meet or exceed the above stated requirements must provide, 
in writing, convincing technical data sufficient to support their position. Responses to this notice 
will be used to determine whether bona fide competition exists. Send written responses to the 
Hillsborough County Aviation Authority, Tampa International Airport, P.O. Box 22287, Tampa, 
Florida 33622, Attention: April Kelly, Procurement Agent. For further information, email 
akelly@TampaAirport.com. Responses must be received by July 9, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. ET. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                    
 

 
 
 
 

 


